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I wish to express my strong feelings against  the Northern Pass project.   We have 
been misled by those who are touting the benefits of this project into believing that 
it will reduce the cost
of electricity to NH ratepayers.  In reality, there will be ABSOLUTELTY NO benefit to 
the ratepayers as this project is only for the benefit of a Canadian Business in 
transporting electricity through
our beautiful state down to the southern part of New England.  

The towers keep growing in height each time we turn around, and they are going to 
be an eyesore to the entire state.  

Please don’t allow Northern Pass to cut through our beautiful state and mar our 
natural wetlands and negatively impact our environment. New Hampshire’s 
landscape needs protecting NOW.
 
Respectfully 

Marie Ayles
315 Meetinghouse Way
Pembroke, NH 03275
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